
04.10.2023
Dear Parents/Carers

Re. Corfe Castle Trip
Monday 16th October 2023

To complement your child’s learning this term, a trip to Corfe Castle has been arranged to take place
on Monday 16th October 2023.

We will leave the Academy at 10:00 and travel by coach to Corfe Castle. We expect to return to the
Academy at approximately 14:15. Therefore, the timings of the academy day remain the same and
there are no changes to arrival or collection.

On this day, your child needs to come dressed in their full academy PE kit, and should bring a
waterproof coat/jacket. Your child will also need to bring their refillable water bottle, a pen, and a
packed lunch. All these items should be carried in a rucksack. If your child has their own clipboard,
it would be extremely helpful if they could bring this as well please.

Due to the nature of the site and the walking required in this trip, it is essential that students wear
trainers. Those students receiving free meals will be supplied with a packed lunch. There will be a
scheduled break for students to rest and eat their lunch.

In order for us to cover the costs of the trip, we ask for a contribution of £7 per child. Please note
that the trip will not be able to go ahead, if the relevant funding cannot be met. Payment can be
made via ParentMail and payment is to be made by Wednesday 11th October 2023 please.

You will be asked to provide consent when making payment via the ParentMail app.

We are so excited to have a great day out consolidating our learning. As always, if you have any
queries or concerns, please do contact us.

Yours sincerely

The Year 7 team


